
MONTEREY COUNTY 
RESOURCE MANAGEMENT AGENCY – PLANNING DEPARTMENT 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

Date: April 17, 2007 
  

To: Planning Commission 
  

From: Laura Lawrence, R.E.H.S., Acting Planning and Building Services Manager 
  

Subject: Tracy Miller Appeal (PLN070034) 
  

 
In order to have additional time to resolve some issues surrounding the appeal, staff requests a 
continuance of this appeal to the Planning Commission hearing on May 30, 2007. 


